McKOWNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

With the college year about to begin, we again
want to solicit your help in enforcing the Town
of Guilderland ordinance concerning multiple
occupancy of houses. The ordinance provides
that no more than five (5) unrelated individ-
uals can occupy & single family dwelling in
McKownville. Several possible violations were
reported to the Association last year, and we
were able to get prompt action from the Town

in each case.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HEILP AND CONCERN.
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